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Columbia in seeking to bring about as rapidly as possible a just and 
advantageous solution of the problem presented by existing con­
ditions in that Province, and its sense of the great Importance of 
accomplishing that object. This Council expresses the hope that the 
Governments concerned will facilitate a prompt and final settlement 
of the whole question of the Indian title.”

At the animal meeting of the Council, held on 26th 
September, 1911, ftev. Canon Tucker, who had represented 
the Council in interviews held at Ottawa and in England, 
presented a report of which the following was the concluding 
paragraph :

“It was difficult to exaggerate the value of the help which has 
been given by the Council to the Friends of the Indians, in their 
delicate and supremely difficult work. As it seems likely that fur­
ther representations will have to be made to the Governments of 
British Columbia and of Canada, and also the Imperial Government, 
it is of very great importance that the Indian Affairs Committee 
should be authorized to continue to co-operate with the Friends of 
the Indians, along the lines upon which they have acted in the past.”

The following is an extract taken from the Minutes of the 
same annual meeting :— 1

“An informing address on the claims and complaints of the Indi­
ans of British Columbia, was made by Dr. Chown, and heard by the 
Council with much interest.

"He said that these Indians desired, and were entitled to have, 
their claims judicially decided, and that they felt keenly the fact 
that they were not allowed to become on fair conditions enfranchised 
citizens.

“A Special Committee on Indian Affairs, with full power, was 
appointed as follows: Canon Tucker, Convener; Drs. Chown, Copp, 
R. P. Mackay, Kelrstead, Carman, and Messrs. Hamilton Cassels, and 
A. E. O'Meara, and the Secretaries, with power to add.”

The following is an extract from the Report of the Execu­
tive Committee of the Council which was adopted at the 
annual meeting, held on 6th September, 1912:—

“The fact cannot be despised, however, that very serious consti­
tutional difficulties stand in the way of an equitable settlement— 
difficulties that arise mainly from the attitude of the British Co­
lumbia Government which persistently refuses to admit that there 
is any question to be settled. Both the Dominion and Imperial 
Governments seem to be seized with the gravity of the situation, 
which justifies the hope that some means will be found of bringing 
the question to a satisfactory issue.

“Meanwhile, to strengthen their hands, it is all-important that 
the Moral and Social Reform Council of Canada should reaffirm its 
interest in the question and its solemn conviction that the time has 
now fully come when the claims of the scattered tribes of British 
Columbia Indians should at least receive a fair hearing and the


